A reception in the Embassy of the Kingdom of Sweden

14.06.2018 13:30

In premises of the residence of the Kingdom of Sweden in Sarajevo a reception was received for
representatives of institutions in Bosnia and Herzegovina, on the occasion of the visit of Mr. Johannes
Oljelund, Director General for Development Cooperation at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the
Kingdom of Sweden.

His Excellency Mr. Anders Hagelberg, the Ambassador of Kingdom of Sweden addressed the
representatives of the institutions in Bosnia and Herzegovina at the beginning, and pointed out the
importance of cooperation between Kingdom of Sweden and Bosnia and Herzegovina. Mr. Johannes
Oljelund was emphasized the readiness of the Swedish Government to assist in the realization of projects



in Bosnia and Herzegovina, among other, the land administration projects.

Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs Mr. Zeljko Obradovié,
attended the reception and through a discussion with Mr. Johannes Oljelund Director General for
Development Cooperation at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Sweden, pointed out the
importance of the “Capacity Building for Improvement of Land Administration and Procedures in Bosnia
and Herzegovina” — CILAP project, and took the opportunity to thankthe Swedish Government for
understanding the realization of current project activities, but also the hope for continued cooperation.
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